
PUEBLO A PUEBLO PRIVACY STATEMENT 
  
Your privacy is important to us at Pueblo a Pueblo. This privacy statement lays out the way 
Pueblo a Pueblo collects and uses your personal information 
  
Information Collection and Use 
  
Pueblo a Pueblo collects information that personally identifies you, such as your name, email, 
phone number, or mailing address, which you voluntarily provide.  
 
When you contact us via the Pueblo a Pueblo website, we use the information provided to 
respond to you. 
 
When you sign up for our newsletter, we use your information to send newsletters and Pueblo a 
Pueblo updates, which you can choose to opt out of at any time, either by unsubscribing to our 
emails or emailing us at ​pap@puebloapueblo.org​, requesting to be removed from the mailing 
list. 
 
When you make a secure donation online, we use the information you provided to process your 
donation. If a problem arises with your credit card information, we use the personal information 
you provided to contact you. We do not store any credit card information.We also send you a 
tax receipt with the given information.  
 
Pueblo a Pueblo makes every effort to maintain your privacy. ​We do not sell or rent this 
information to anyone else. However, we may need to disclose personal information if required 
by law or if we have good-faith belief that such action is necessary to comply with laws and/or 
regulations. 

If you have any questions about our privacy policy and how we collect or use personal 
information, please feel free to contact us at pap@puebloapueblo.org. 
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